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Shepway registration information                                                       

Harvey Grammar School - 1st June to 7th July.                                     

Folkestone School for Girls - open now until 

14th July.  

 

Friday 14th July 

We would appreciate donations of 

teddy bears/cuddly toys and any                   

unused toys and games.  

Any small businesses who would like 

to run a stall should contact the 

school office to request this                                                                                                

A donation of £10 is requested for 

school funds.  

What a wet and windy Wednesday it was, but it didn’t prevent District Sports from going ahead.  With more than 

25 schools from Folkestone and Hythe taking part, it is another opportunity for children to compete against one 

another to achieve both individual and team sporting success. 

Every team in attendance was a credit to their own school showing determination and respect throughout with 

some spectacular displays on track and field.  Even when the torrential rain hit, they kept going without                     

complaint. 

Sandgate Primary children excelled not just in the events but also with how well they supported their                     

teammates, which combined with the large number of parents and staff present, made it a special occasion.  As 

Mrs Van Der Wal put it, having so many spectators cheering the team on “means such a lot to the children and 

makes Sandgate who we are”.  

Our team achieved very well in their individual and relay events, where they earned points for the school.  I am 

very proud that this year we retained the District Sports title in the large school category.  Well done to all those 

involved. 

A special mention must also go to Miss Fuggle and Mrs Van Der Wal who organise the whole event.  They spend 

many months working behind the scenes to make it such a success. 

Just as you, our Sandgate Families, are generous with your time, you have once again shown your generosity with 

the amount of donations that came in today in preparation for our Summer Fete next week.  We are extremely 

grateful for your support. 

On Monday next week, our mixed and girls football teams are both competing in the Herald Cup final.  This is a 

huge achievement deserving of recognition and we would love as much support for the teams as possible.  Even 

if your child is not taking part, to have you there shouting for Sandgate will be a massive boost for the children.  

The girls final starts at 5pm and the mixed team final at 7pm; the event is being held at Hythe Town FC. 

Have a great weekend everyone, I hope to see many of you at Camp Night (there will be tickets on the gate) 

Best wishes 

Matthew Green 

Herald Cup Finals 

Monday 10th July at Hythe Town                     
Football Club 

Small admission charge on gate 

Come along and support our 

Girls Cup: 17.00  
Consolation Cup 18.00 

Herald Cup: 19.00 



Foundation Trip to Wingham Wildlife Park 

Congratulations to Amelie from Eagles 

who has been successful in securing a 

voice acting role as ‘Debbie’ in ‘Mog’s 

Christmas.’  The production will be on 

television this Christmas.  Well done 

Amelie! 
Any donations of small world figures would be 

gratefully received by Foundation.  Thank you. 



   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded                  
in the Gold Book this week: 

 Penelope Bumblebees      
 Boe   Bumblebees  
 
 Posy  Ladybirds 
 Felix  Ladybirds  
  
 Pearl  Rabbits 
 Thea  Rabbits 
   
 Mekhi     Owls 
 Aurelia  Owls 
 
 Jack   Penguins 
 Coral  Penguins 
     
 Henry  Panthers 
 Matthew Panthers 
 
 Stanley  Lions 
 Salvador  Lions 
  
  

Edward   Bears 
Yanis   Bears 
Wolfie   Bears 
 
Michaella  Seahorses  
Ted    Seahorses 
   
James   Turtles                 
Ryan   Turtles 
    
Layla   Geckos 
Matthew  Geckos 
 
Dylan   Tigers 
Heath   Tigers 
      
Oakley   Gorillas 
Kara     Gorillas 
  
Amelie   Eagles 
Victoria   Eagles                    
Chie   Eagles 

Monday 10th July Tuesday 11th July Wednesday 12th July Thursday 13th July Friday 14th July 

Multi-Skills KS1                    
12.30pm-1.00pm 

Gymnastics                              
3.15pm-4.15pm                         
(Please contact:                        
in-
fo@venturecamps.co
.uk  07548 294804) 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 
07966686377) 

 

Rocksteady PM 

 

Forest School—Gorillas 
and Eagles 

Striking and Fielding 
Games   KS2                            
1.00pm-1.30pm 

Cooking Club, KS1     
3.15pm-4.20pm (Last 
one) 

Dance Club                        
3.15pm-4.00pm                                   
(Please contact Charley 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 12th July:  Year 6                                            
Performance to parents, 1.45pm in the main 
hall. 

Thursday 13th July:  Year 6 Performance to 
Parents, 6pm in the main hall (children to                   
arrive at 5.30pm) 

Tuesday 11th July: Charivari Workshop 
3.30pm 

Friday 14th July:  Reports to Parents 

Friday 14th July:  Summer Fete 

Monday 17th July:  Year 3 Trip to Leeds Castle 

Monday 17th July: Foundation to Year 1   
Transition Meeting in small hall at 3.30pm 
(parents and children) 

Monday 17th July:  Year 6 Leavers’ Disco                           
5pm-6.30pm 

Wednesday 19th July:  Year 6 Laser Tag 

Wednesday 19th July:  Foundation End of 
Year Celebration.  2.00pm. 

Thursday 20th July:  Leavers’ Assembly, 9am, 
main hall. 

Thursday 20th July:  Last day of Term 6. 

Friday 21st July:  Staff Development Day 

 THE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

2023 

Please click on the links below to                  

access the Summer Reading Challenge: 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Summer Reading Challenge | Kent                         

Libraries (spydus.co.uk) 

Congratulations to Grace 

from Bears class who has 

been awarded a Bronze 1 

medal for Rock and Roll 

dance with Teeny                       

Boppers and came second 

in a competition with her 

dance partner. She has 

also been awarded two                    

trophies for always      

doing her best,             

always smiling and for                                

determination.                  

Well done Grace. 

Well done to Eli and 
Ted (Seahorses), Leo 

(Lions) and Dylan 
(Panthers) who 

played in the                      
Folkestone U9 Cricket 
festival at Tenterden 
on Sunday 2nd July. 
They opened with a 
win for Folkestone 

and played for 4 
hours continuously 

against different 
teams in Kent! 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/
https://kent.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRNGEN/WPAC/SUMMERREADINGCHALLENGE?HOMEPRMS=UD_READINGCHALLENGE
https://kent.spydus.co.uk/cgi-bin/spydus.exe/MSGTRNGEN/WPAC/SUMMERREADINGCHALLENGE?HOMEPRMS=UD_READINGCHALLENGE


Year 5 Ukulele Concert 

We were very lucky to have a visit from the author, Piers Torday 

Sandgate Primary at District Sports! 


